
STATE OF OREGON   

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

The I-205 Improvements OR43 to OR213 project team will be offering one-on-one project 

update meetings with Prime Contractors that are interested in bidding on the project’s first 

contract (Phase 1A – Abernethy Bridge and Adjacent Interchanges).   

One-on-one meetings will be held virtually via Microsoft Teams on Thursday, November 18 

between the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM.  

The project team will present an overview of the changes and design elements that have been 

progressed since the previous one-on-one constructability review meetings conducted in July 

2021.  The team will document feedback and field questions that will become part of the 

contract reference documents.  The project is on schedule for an early December 

advertisement date.  

Prime Contractors interested in bidding on this project, please contact Resident Engineer Allen 

Hendy at allen.hendy@odot.state.or.us or 971-235-3861 to schedule your session.  Meetings 

will be scheduled in the order inquiries are received. Each interested Prime Contractor will 

receive a 60-minute time slot.   

Additional project information, including a summary of previous contractor input, can be found 

at:  I-205 Improvements Stafford Road to OR 213 Project | Workforce and Business Opportunities 

(i205corridor.org)  


